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NLRB General Counsel: Some Neutrality Agreement
Provisions Are Invalid
October 16, 2020 Indianapolis

David Pryzbylski was quoted in an article in the Society for Human
Resource Management (SHRM), “NLRB General Counsel: Some
Neutrality Agreement Provisions Are Invalid,” regarding the National
Labor Relations Board (NLRB) general counsel calling for closer scrutiny
of neutrality agreements between unions and employers.
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